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Pupils of the 
week 

Harry Wilson 

Albie Dodd 

William Hoggarth 

William Clay 

Ibrahim Kimbunga 

Eleanor Halliday-Taylor 

Ciara Hagan 

Isla Edwards 

Home                          

discussion    

question               

Stan asked… 

What should we do if we 

see something that we 

don’t like online?  

Children in Years One and Two had a great time cooking with Little Sprouts yesterday! They were 

very excited to learn about foods that keep us healthy and enjoyed preparing, cooking and eating 

scrumptious food!                                                                                                                                

I have been really wowed by the Strip Design work completed in Mr Moore and Mrs Davies’     

classes this week. The children’s ability to combine ICT and literacy skills is impressive!                                     

There has been an amazing sound coming from the hall throughout the week as children from Mrs 

Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class have begun to rehearse their production of ‘The button 

box’.  Their singing is beautiful!                                                                                                                                               

Mrs Charlton’s class has been busy writing letters from the perspective of an African tribal elder.    

I can’t wait to read these. Finally, I have felt very proud of our youngest children this week. Mrs 

Barker’s children have been writing their very own sentences - how very grown up!  Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Gates update                                                                                                                               

Our security gates are now working! They will be open for access before and 

after school but locked during school time. If you wish to gain access, please 

press the button and a member of staff will let you in. Please note that the 

system operated from the office only releases the gate lock - you will need to 

push the gate (to get in) or pull it (to get out) for it to open. 

Let’s keep our children safe… 

You will be aware from a text earlier this week about the Momo challenge which has reportedly been            

appearing in children's YouTube videos and caused panic and upset amongst young people. I hope you find 

this guide useful: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-parents 

Are you worried about road safety in our village?                                                                            

On Monday, I was approached by a Great Ayton resident who explained that he would be meeting with our local MP 

to discuss his concerns about road safety in Great Ayton.                                                                    

Remember - if you have concerns, you have the right to let your MP know, too! 

Well done and thank you to Olivia, Poppy, Isobel, Zoe, Felicity and Emily for raising money for our school! 

We’ve had unwelcome visitors in school this week - headlice!                                                              

Please check your child’s head on a regular basis and speak to your local pharmacist for advice 

should you find some nasty creepy crawlies lurking!  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-parents


Issue 174    1st March 2019 

Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                              

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 

MARCH 

5th Book Fair 3.10pm in the lower school hall 

6th Book Fair  8.30am in the lower school hall (it will not be open after school due to Parents’ evening)                                                                   

3.30pm – 6.30pm Parents’ evening in the lower school hall 

7th Book Fair 8.30am in the lower school hall (it will not be open after school due to Parents’ evening)                                                                   

World Book Day – children may dress up as their favourite character from a book. There will be a prize 

for the best costume in each class!                                                                                                                               
3.30pm – 6.30pm Parents’ evening in the lower school hall 

12th School photographer in for whole class photos 

15th Red Nose Day! Children may wear red for the day (non uniform) and their red nose! 

20th 5.30pm Academy Improvement Committee(Governors) meeting 

25th 1pm Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class dress rehearsal for school to watch                                                         

6pm RAFT meeting in the lower school staffroom – everyone is welcome to come along! 

26th 1.30pm Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class performance for parents                                                             
6pm Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class performance for parents 

APRIL 

1st 3.30pm RAFT Teacher Treasure Hunt in the village! 

5th 9am Easter assembly for parents                                                                                                                                  
Break up for the holidays. We return to school on Tuesday 23

rd
 April. 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Sports in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Please note: If you have signed for your child to 

attend a club, please let us know if they are    

unable to attend. Failure to do so results in staff 

searching the school for children                                    

that are at home!  Thank you.      

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm) 

 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hal              

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley) Simon Carson Sports School will be                    

running a holiday club at Roseberry on                  

15th, 16th, 17th April! 

Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Y1 – Y6 Homework Club in 

the meeting room in the 

Lower School 

(3pm - 3.45pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   
EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 


